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PACIFIC OAS AND ELECTR,IC C O M PANY

bbWb | 77 BEALE STREET . SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNI A 94106 ' . (415) 781 4211 . TWX 910-372-6587

JAMES D. SHIPPER

==EUUma March 27,1985

PGandE Letter No.: DCL-85-130

Mr. George W. liighton, Chief
Licensing Branti No. 3
Division of Licensing
Office of Nucle tr Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Docket No. 50-275, OL-DPR-80
Docket No. 50-323
Diablo Canyon Units 1 and 2
Proposed Change to NPDES Permit

Dear Mr. Knighton:

Section 3.2 of Appendix B to Operating License DPR-80 requires PGandE to
provide a copy of proposed changes to the National Pollution Discharge
Elimination System (NPDES) permit to the NRC. Enclosed is a copy of a request
to change PGandE's NPDES permit submitted to the California Regional Water *

Quality Control Board on March 1,1985.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this material on the enclosed copy of this
letter and return it in the enclosed addressed envelope.

Sincerely,
__

J . Shiffer

Enelosure

cc: R. T. Dodds
J. B. Martin
H. E. Schier11ng
Service List
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|' @OW3 | 77 SEALE STREET SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94106 . 4415) 972-2733 . TwX 914372-6567e

M. M. MOW E
OnI8 Odsens tussessita

March 1, 1985

Mr. Kenneth R. Jones,

Executive Officer
California Regional Water Quality
Control Board

1102 A' Laurel Lane
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401>

Dear Mr. Jones:

Subject Change of Location of Nonradiological4

i Chemical Laboratory Waste Discharge Point at
Diablo Canyon Power Plant, NPDES
No. CA0003751

We plan to change the discharge point of the nonradiological
portion of our chemical laboratory wastes from the Liquid
Radioactive Waste Treatment System Effluent (Discharge 001D)

j to the Turbine Building Sump (Discharge 001F). These wastes
I average approximately 200 gallons per day and result from

chemical analyses required under the Self-Monitoring
Program. This change will not result in an increase in
volume of effluent discharged nor will it involve a change
in the quality'or quantity of the waste materials
discharged, only the location of the discharge. Also, this
change will not affect our ability to meet the effluent ,i

limitations prescribed under the NPDES permit for Discharge
001F or the monitoring requirements prescribed under the
Self-Monitoring Program. The monitoring requirements for

.

'

Discharge 001F are, incidentally, more stringent in general
than those prescribed for Discharge 001D.

Mr. Walton of my staff discussed this change with
,

Mr. Van Voris of your staff on March 1, 1985. Since the|' . planned change involves only a minor modification of Findingl

4 and does not constitute a new discharge, Mr. Van Voris
concluded that this letter would constitute. sufficient
notification to implement the change. .Therefore, we plan to
effect the change immediately unless notified to the
contrary by.your office.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call
me or Dr. C. P. Walton of my staff at (415) 972-6903.

,

Sincerelteutowl,

- . - -. . - _ - _ - - . - - - _ _ . _ . ---


